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NAVASOTA RESOURCES NOTIFIED BY TSX-V OF DEFICIENCIES
IN MAINTAINING CONTINUED LISTING REQUIREMENTS

Navasota Resources Inc. (“Navasota”) has been notified by the TSX Venture Exchange that it has until July 2, 2015,
to rectify deficiencies required to maintain the continued listing requirements of the Exchange. The deficiencies
identified by the Exchange relate to working capital and assets and operations for an issuer classified as a Mineral
Exploration and Development issuer.

As announced by Navasota on December 29, 2014, Navasota was not successful in acquiring the required
exploitation permit covering the Koba and Koumbia projects in Guinea, the December 27, 2014 deadline imposed
by an extension granted on August 27, 2014, having expired without the possibility for further extension. As a
result, Navasota no longer holds any interest in the project.

Navasota is taking all possible steps to have the Mamou-Dalaba exploration permit renewed. All renewals are
currently being reviewed by the Guinean Ministry of Mines. Navasota is using its best efforts to correct the
deficiencies noted by the Exchange before the Exchange’s July 2" deadline.

Should Navasota fail to rectify the noted deficiencies by the July 2, 2015 deadline, its listing will be transferred to
NEX, a separate board of the Exchange that provides a trading form for listed companies that have fallen below the
TSX Venture’s ongoing listing standards.

Mamou-Dalaba Bauxite Project

Mamou-Dalaba consists of three research licenses in one exploration permit totaling 934 km’ situated in
southwestern Guinea, 100 kilometers east of the capital, Conakry. The Mamou-Dalaba permit was in good
standing until December 23, 2014, and is currently under application for extension. Navasota holds a 67% interest
in Africa Bauxite Corporation, which holds 100% of Société Guinéenne de Fer et de Bauxite S.A.R.L. (“SGFB”). SGFB
holds the Mamou-Dalaba bauxite property interest in Guinea, West Africa.

For more information, please contact:
Jim Gillis at +250-574-5011 or +250-374-7377

This news release contains certain statements that may be deemed "forward-looking" statements. Forward looking statements
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are statements that are not historical facts and are generally, but not always, identified by the words "expects"”, "plans”,
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"anticipates", "believes", "intends", "estimates", "projects"”, "potential" and similar expressions, or that events or conditions
"will", "would", "may", "could" or "should" occur. Although we believe the expectations expressed in such forward-looking
statements are based on reasonable assumptions, such statements are not guarantees of future performance and actual results
may differ materially from those in forward looking statements. Forward looking statements are based on the beliefs, estimates
and opinions of our management on the date the statements are made. Navasota Resources Inc. undertakes no obligation to
update these forward-looking statements in the event that management's beliefs, estimates or opinions, or other factors, should

change, except as required by law.

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture
Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this news release.



